
From: Private Email
To: LRO
Subject: NO on HB 2122
Date: Sunday, March 10, 2019 8:48:26 AM

House Committee on Revenue Members –

Re: HB 2122 defines groceries and retailer for tax purposes.

Why on earth would you consider a tax on FOOD?  Everyone has to eat and you will be hurting
EVERYONE in Oregon by taxing anything that becomes food; purchased or served.  Groceries
and served foods are already more expensive thanks to your latest mandatory wage increases
which are hurting our budgets now. 

Please do not even consider putting this proposal on the floor.

Becky Lemler

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not
add personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including
your name and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted
to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search
engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo.
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